Bruce brought in the club photo proof for us to look at, please let me know if you would like to order a copy by 1st June.

Thoughts go out to Ann and Gary Dennison of the Waimate Rotary Club this week. As most of you have probably read/heard their beautiful homestead caught fire last week, luckily, they are safe but unfortunate the house is not so lucky. I have sent a card to them on behalf of the club.

Don't forget to register for the guess who's coming to dinner on 29th May.

See you at The Bay Hill Restaurant (Monteiths) on Friday night at 5pm for the first "Friday at 5" organised by our social committee.

Closing though this week: 'Sometime when you think you're in a dark place, you think you've been buried, but actually you've been planted'.

Have a great weekend everyone!

Jess